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From: John Griffin [ireneg@dodo.com.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 26 January 2005 ©:50 AM
To: Water Investigation

Subject: Water charges

To whom this may concern,

We as a family strongly disapprove of the suggested price rises for our water.CP1 increase maybe but not what the GAWB
wvants.

Thank you
ook forward to your reply

John Griffin

27/01/2005



